For Immediate Release:
Corbett Fire District Sponsors a Community Breakfast to Fund a Scholarship
Corbett Fire District		Corbett, Oregon			May 30, 2023
Have a firehouse breakfast and get hugs from Sparky the Fire Dog at the Corbett Fire Station on June 10, 2023.  The station is located at 36930 Historic Columbia River Highway and the breakfast will be held from 7:30 AM until 11:30 AM.
	This event, which is designed for the entire family, will include a pancake breakfast, ham, and eggs. Kids of all ages will get hugs from Sparky as well as rides on fire engines. In addition there will be a silent auction, door prizes, and an opportunity to see the Fire Department’s new drone in action. Additionally, car clubs are invited to join a Fire Department escorted parade from Lewis and Clark Park to the Corbett Fire Station. The parade will leave Lewis and Clark Park at 9:00 AM. Adults pay $10.00 and kids under ten eat for $5.00. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The event is almost thirty years old and is part of a community tradition to support all volunteerism in the Corbett area. All proceeds fund the Ferd Riehl Scholarship for a high school senior at Corbett High School. Last year $7,000 was awarded to three Corbett High Seniors. Ferd Riehl was a founding member of the Fire Department in 1949 and served as a volunteer for over forty years. The scholarship recognizes his service as well as the importance of volunteering to the Corbett community. 
	People can help by donating items for the silent auction, attending the event, donating door prizes, if you have questions you can contact Duane Redfield at dredhomes@cascadeaccess.com.
	
